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TOURS, INC.

January 16, 2020

Wayne Butler, Principal

Dr. Jeff Leslie, Superintendent
Chuck Heit, School Board President
New Buffalo High School

P.O. BOX 780

New Buffalo, Ml 49117

Dear Wayne Butler, Dr. Jeff Leslie, and Chuck Heit:

Recently your High School Band traveled to Orlando, FL. with our company, Educational Tours,
Inc. We want to congratulate you on the outstanding group of talented young people you have!
They proudly represented your community and the music program through their performance
in the Walt Disney World Magic Kingdom March. We received wonderful reports about their
excellent behavior from their Tour Manager. | know you must be very proud of them!

Thank you for choosing Educational Tours, Inc. as your student travel specialists, and allowing
us to be a part of your music program by providing your group with these experiences. We look
forward to serving the travel needs of more groups from your school district in the future.

Sincerely,

Cherie Dvendir Shelly Cole Fgeta Avell

Cherie Oxender Shelly Cole Angela Amell

Travel Consultant Trip Coordinator Trip Accountant
Cherie@tours-eti.com Shelly@tours-eti.com Angela@tours-eti.com

(800) 654-4560 ext 502 (800) 654-4560 ext. 522 (800) 654-4560 ext, 523



